
 

 

 

TO: Depot Network 

DATE: September 21, 2023 

RE: Disruptions to Container Registration Portal 

 

Attention depot management and staff, 
 
Due to a transition to a modern and more secure manufacturer portal, the existing beverage container 
registration portal, found at https://portal.bcmb.ab.ca/Product, will become unavailable as of October 
1, 2023. As part of the security enhancements of the new portal, all public functions will be removed 
and the link to the portal will be removed from the BCMB website. 
 
In the meantime, RePOR product scanners and the Alberta Depot app will remain functioning to 
confirm container registration. The Alberta Depot app is available in both the Android Play Store and the 
iOS store, simply search “Alberta Depot” for a free download. For instructions on downloading the app, 
adding your depot account, etc. please visit the BCMB website here. 
 
As always, if the registration of a container found at your depot can not be confirmed using the Alberta 
Depot app, please be sure to submit a Product Registration ticket via the Quality Monitoring System 
(QMS) to inquire about small quantities of containers which do not rouse suspicion. If the containers are 
in large quantities, may be from out of province, or appear non-deposit bearing, please follow the 
Container Validation Request (CVR) process using QMS. 
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to the BCMB Compliance Team at 780-424-3193 or 
compliance@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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